
APPENDIX E 

 

Email 
 
Thu 06/01/2022 10:17 
 
FW: Objection to Noisily Festival premises licence application 
 
Dear Sarah 
 
Following discussions with the applicant Will Hazlerigg regarding my representation below, he has 
confirmed that they are happy for the following to be added as conditions to the licence:- 
 

i) The event organisers for this and any future events will engage with the safety advisory 
group at least 6 months before the planned event/s and implement the requirements 
that the safety advisory group members identify for the safe running of the event. 

ii) The completed final event safety management plan to be submitted to the safety 
Advisory Group members  at least 2 weeks before the event. 
 

If the above two conditions can be added to the licence then I am happy to withdraw my 
representation. 
Any queries please get back to me. 
Regards 
Jo 
 

Joanne Belcher 
Senior Environmental Health Officer 
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